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20. Miseellaneous-contimted 
The following rates will be amended as indicated :-

From To 

Christohuroh Balmoral, Pahau, 
and Culverden 

Christchurch Kaikoura 

Addington Kaikoura 

Stations Christ- Blenheim 
ohurch, Hornby, 
Papanui, inolu-
sive 

Stations Christ­
church, Papa. 
nui, Hornby, 
inclusive 

Papanui 

Papanui 

Kaikoura 

Blenheim 

Rlenheim - Eleva· 
tion and inter­
mediate stations 

Picton .. 

l 

Stations Reef ton­
Greymouth, inclu­
sive 

Blackball, Runanga, 
and Rewanui 

Stations Karoro­
Hokitika, inclu­
sive 

Stations Takutai­
Ro"s, inclusive 

Rakaia 

Methven 

Ashburton 

Lyttelton 

Lyttelton 

Christchurch 

Hapuku, Blenheim, 
and intermediate 
stations 

Kowhai, Hunda­
lee, and inter­
mediate stations 

Stations Christ­
church, Hornby, 
Papanui, inclu­
sive 

Kaikoura, River­
lands, and inter­
mediate stations 

Picton, for ship- { 
ment 

Blenheim-E I e v a­
tion and inter­
mediate stations 

Inangahua In. 

Inangahua In. 

Inangahua In. 

Inangahua In. .. 

( Stations Reef ton-

I nangahuil .Tn. 

I Greymouth, in-
I elusive 

I· Blackball, Runanga 
and Rewanui 

I' II 
II 
II 

Stations Karoro­
Hokitika, in­
clusive 

Stations Takutai­
Ross, inclusive 

Description of Good •• 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus { 
50 per cent. (except ex­
plosives and benzine and 
similar oils in owners' tank-
wagons). Owner's risk L 

Classes C, D, E, and E plusl 
50 per cent. (excepting 
explosives, benzine, kero- f 
sene, and similar oils in 
owner's tank-wagons). 
Owner's risk 

Petrol, kerosene, fuel oil, I 
lubricating oils, and 
greases, packed. owner'sJ 
risk 

Classes C and D as approved 
by the Department. 
Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent. (excepting 
benzine, kerosene, and 
similar oils in owner's 
tank - wagons). Owner's 
risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent. (excepting 
benzine, kerosene, and 
similar oils in owner's tank­
wagons). Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent. (excepting 
explosives, benzine, 
kerosene, and similar oils, 
in owner's tank-wagons). 
Owner's risk 

Farinaceous foods (including 
suoh foods prepared in 
biscuit form packed in 
boxes or cartons); also 
Marmite, peanut butter, 
dates, figs, and prunes 

Motor-tires, motor-tubes, 
tire retread, and tire­
repair materials 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent. (excepting 
explosives). Owner's risk 

Bread consigned as parcels or 
goods traffic 

Bread, oonsigned as parcels 
or goods traffic 

Classes C and D as approved 
by the Department. 
Owner's risk 

Bread consigned as parcels or 
goods traffic 

Classes C and D 

Fruit and walnuts 
Ships' goods of Classes C and 

D 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., also fruit and 
vegetables. Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., also fruit and 
vegetables. Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., also fruit and 
vegetables. Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., also fruit and 
vegetables. Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., also fruit and 
vetegables. Owner's risk 

Classes C. D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., also fruit and 
vegetables. Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., nlso fruit and 
vegetables. Owner's risk 

Classes C, D, E, and E plus 
50 per cent., also fruit and 
vegetables. Owner's rjsk 

Rate. 

Omit. 
s. d. 

84 0 

14 0 

61 

72 0 

18 0 

24 0 

21 7 

1010 

11 0 

61 

o 2 

o 2 

72 0 

o 2 

13 11 

1111 
13 11 

24 0 

30 0 

36 0 

42 0 

24 0 

30 0 

36 0 

42 0 

Insert. 
s. d. 

126 0 

21 0 

50 6 

85 0 

21 0 

27 0 

25 0 

13 0 

13 0 

50 6 

o 3 

o 3 

85 0 

o 3 

18 7 

15 11 
18 7 

32 0 

40 0 

48 0 

56 0 

32 0 

40 0 

48 0 

!i6 0 

1733 


